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Claire Hunter, K.C. 
Hunter Litigation Chambers 
 

Kenneth McEwan, K.C. 
McEwan Partners 
 

Ravi Hira, K.C. 
Hira Rowan 
 

Robert McDonell 
Farris LLP 
 

Robert Hrabinsky 
Affleck Hrabinsky Burgoyne 
 

 

Dear All: 
 
PHASE II HEARING COUNSEL FINAL REPLY SUBMISSION EXTENSION 

I am in receipt of Hearing Counsel’s December 28, 2024, email seeking a short 
extension until January 8, 2024, to deliver his final reply submission. Having received no 
objection from any of the participants, and taking into account the holiday period, the 
extension is granted. 

Regards, 

Peter Donkers 
Chair 
 
cc: Mark Underhill, K.C. 

Kate Phipps 
Nazeer Mitha, K.C. 
BCFIRB web site 
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